
From: mmoseley
To: afiorille@lansingtown.com
Cc: John Zepko
Subject: Dandy Mart
Date: Tuesday, November 8, 2022 12:39:01 PM

Good afternoon,
 
Since NYS Route 34B and NYS Route 34 are both New York State highways, the Lansing Highway
Superintendent has no jurisdiction on the flow of traffic on these roads.
 
 
Sincerely ,
 

Michael D. Moseley
Highway Superintendent
P: (607) 533-4328 F: (607) 533-4089
lansinghwy@lansingtown.com

 
Town of Lansing
Highway Department
10 Town Barn Rd.
Lansing, NY 14882
M-F 6:00am-2:00pm
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